Haymarket diversions next
month — new plan here

Scottish Water are going to undertake some works to the sewers
in the Haymarket area from the beginning of September. The map
which they put out has been amended slightly to show the
diversions on West Maitland Street more accurately.

The original story can be read here and the new map is below
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